
Family and Men’s Ministries  
Update for Week Ending Sabbath, March 22, 2025 

 
 
Dear Family and Men Ministries Leaders, 
 
I extend Christian greetings and appreciation for your tireless efforts in advancing the mission 
of Christ. I'd like to bring the following important updates to your attention: 
 

1. Family Life Enrichment 
Join us on Sabbath, March 29, 2025, at Kings Chapel SDA Church. Your presence is 
invaluable, and if you're unable to attend, kindly arrange for a representative. 
Click here to register 
 

2. EJC Family Life Certification Training 
Mark your calendars for Sundays, May 18 & 25, 2025. We aim to train as many 
individuals as possible in basic counseling techniques. Registration details will follow 
soon. 
 

3. Quarterly Departmental Reports 
Please submit your reports via the EJC website (Family Ministries department). Don't 
forget to include the number of baptisms, aligning with our "5 in 2025" goal. 
 

4. Bone of My Bones - Couples Retreats 
- Couples Retreat: May 30 - June 2, 2025 
- National Couples Convention: May 31, 2025 (bus transportation available from EJC 
headquarters to Montego Bay, $2000) 
Click HERE to fill out the form for Retreat 
Click HERE to fill out the form for Transportation 
 

5. Singles Retreat - Panama Trip 
October 3-6, 2025. Registration link will be shared soon. CLICK the link for more 
information: https://forms.gle/7eFKojL28hRGGymt7 
 

6. 2025 Family Ministries Resource Book  
Celebrate Creation: Marriage, Family and the Sabbath. Click HERE to download. 
 

7. EJC Men's Ministries Oxford Shirts are now available at the EJC Head office. Cost 
J$3,000.00.  
 

8. BEAMS Shirts are available at the EJC Headquarters. Cost: $2800.00. 
You can pay at the EJC cashier or online at https://give.ejcsda.com/. Send a copy of 
your online confirmation to cashier@ejcsda.com With the proof of your payment, you 
may collect your shirt at the EJC Family Ministries Department. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfP6EAMnqUM9qYE7J1i4W_R07dbus0QEK2xZyxRfScRM0Vfmw/viewform?usp=dialog
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd3DoFwW0NA3HEYmnmGR8qNZgXeZlchmHpv4ObgIFpuISZD2w/viewform?usp=header
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdsVyjqjwzngch_wjXWgDbl8bO7kUa7I4-WVnjU0bWP7n5nWQ/viewform?usp=dialog
https://forms.gle/7eFKojL28hRGGymt7


 

Let's continue to uplift our church families and our nation in prayer. Thank you for your 
unwavering commitment to the cause of Christ. 
 
Blessings, 
 
Adrian Johnson 
EJC Family & Men's Ministries Director 

 

 


